April 30, 2010

Mayor Dickert

City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

RE: Karl Jonas Statute
Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council:

The purpose of this correspondence is to formally request permission to renovate the Karl
Jones triangle at High Street and Douglas Avenue. The Douglas Avenue Business
Improvement District (BID) would like to remove the existing planter and brick pavers
and replace with landscape aggregate and three large flower planters.

The Douglas Avenue Redevelopment Association (DARA) and the BID have been
planting flowers at this location for the past 6 year and would like the opportunity to
upgrade the site even further. The BID Board feels this combined with the new banners
to be installed will enhance this intersection tremendously.

Please refer this request to the appropriate City Committee.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at 898-7404.

Sincerely,
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Kristin Niemiéc,
On behalf of the Douglas Avenue BID Board



